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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Mobile County Board of School Commissioners will hold two public hearings to discuss the 2022 budget, the 2022 salary schedule and proposed policy changes.
The hearings will be held as follows: 
1. Monday, September 20 at 4 p.m.
1. Wednesday, September 22 at 11 a.m.
They will be held in the Board Room at the MCPSS Central Office, which is located at 1 Magnum Pass in west Mobile.
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